
David Williams, 
 
I have reviewed the Hydro-Valve technical specification provided. Further evaluations have been 
carried out according to industry standards and approved codes of practice. 
 
Based on satisfactory comparisons obtained, I hereby consider the Hydro-Valve product to be 
acceptable to be fitted to United Utilities network. 
 
 

Regards  

Peter Tucker 

Network Standards Coordinator 
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